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From: Emily Armstrong
To: Grp. City Council and City Web Site
Subject: City Survey on Security
Date: Monday, May 2, 2022 12:29:08 PM


Good morning Council,
 
We’re sending out a final reminder for the security feedback survey. Please feel free to complete the
survey yourself and/or send it around to constituents. As a reminder, the City is looking to gather
feedback about the addition of security services contracted to increase safety for neighbors
accessing shelter services and for community members in adjacent neighborhoods, and to decrease
the need for law enforcement in those areas. Please take 5 minutes to complete this survey to
share your perspectives by Wednesday, May 4. See the Safe Shelter page on Engage Missoula for
other information about the City’s efforts to address houselessness in our community.
 
Survey link: https://www.engagemissoula.com/safe-shelter/survey_tools/shelter-security-
survey
Safe Shelter page: https://www.engagemissoula.com/safe-shelter
 
With appreciation,
 
Emily A. | She/her/hers
Houseless Initiatives Specialist
406-552-6393 | armstronge@ci.missoula.mt.us
Sign up for the Reaching Out newsletter
 
 


From: Emily Armstrong 
Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2022 11:17 AM
To: Grp. City Council and City Web Site <Council@ci.missoula.mt.us>
Subject: City Survey on Security
 
Good morning Council,
 
The City is looking to gather feedback about the addition of security services contracted to increase
safety for neighbors accessing shelter services and for community members in adjacent
neighborhoods, and to decrease the need for law enforcement in those areas. Please take 2-3
minutes to complete this survey to share your perspectives by Monday, May 2. See the Safe
Shelter page on Engage Missoula for other information about the City’s efforts to address
houselessness in our community.
 
Survey link: https://www.engagemissoula.com/safe-shelter/survey_tools/shelter-security-
survey
Safe Shelter page: https://www.engagemissoula.com/safe-shelter
 
Please also feel free to share this survey with constituents in your Ward.
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With appreciation,
 
Emily Armstrong | She/her/hers | Houseless Initiatives Specialist
Community Planning, Development & Innovation
Community Development Division
Sign up for the Reaching Out newsletter
406-552-6393 | armstronge@ci.missoula.mt.us
 


 
Promoting equitable growth and a resilient, sustainable community.
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From: Maggie Bornstein
To: Grp. City Council and City Web Site
Subject: Mountain Line
Date: Monday, May 2, 2022 7:52:29 AM


Hello! 


I am reaching out because for the third time in the past 2 weeks, the Mountain Line bus just
did not show up. This has happened on multiple routes. I finally called this morning (first day
of the commuter challenge) and they explained they didn’t update the paddles which changed
nearly a month ago. Since then, schedules & trip planned have been grossly inaccurate. I
would encourage you to engage with Mountain Line about this ASAP. Families can find
themselves kicked out of childcare programs & people can lose their jobs after being late too
many times. For many of our working class neighbors, this is the only mode of transportation
they have. Let’s make it a reliable one.


Thanks so much,


Maggie Bornstein
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From: Kristen Jordan
To: All Council; Grp. City Council and City Web Site; Grp. Legislative Group; Dept. Parks & Rec; Public Works; Grp.


Community Development
Subject: Please consider attending this movie screening...
Date: Monday, May 2, 2022 4:21:36 PM


Colleagues,


I know some of you have received an email invitation to screen the movie Bears of Durango. I
would like to encourage you all to attend if possible. Here is a bit about the movie:


Dive headfirst into bear dens with the biologists studying how human
development affects bear behavior.
In 2011 Colorado Parks and Wildlife initiated a major research effort to address
increases in human-black bear conflicts. A team of wildlife researchers led by
Dr. Heather Johnson has spent the past six years investigating the factors
driving those increases and the effects of expanding human development on
bear populations.
"If we want our native biodiversity here, if we want these large carnivores to be
back on our landscapes, ultimately we're going to have to figure out, how do
we coexist? How do we share a single landscape?” — Heather Johnson, PhD,
Lead Wildlife Researcher.


The movie is being shown on WEDNESDAY, MAY 11, 2022 AT 7:30 PM – 10 PM at the
Zootown Arts Community Center. You can find more information at this link. 


Finding a way to ensure all residents in our city have bear proof trash bins is a cause I will be
taking up.  I anticipate that most residents will be in favor of having one, but that the cost will
be prohibitive.  I'd like to work on that, whether it's grant funding or perhaps a rental program
of some kind.


We have a grizzly with cubs coming into the upper Rattlesnake.  This is incredible!.  We need
to make sure she doesn't get in trouble by harming or scaring residents, and bear proof bins
are a good way to prevent this. 


Thank you,
Kristen Jordan


Ward 6 City Council Representative 
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From: Sandra Vasecka
To: Maggie Bornstein; Grp. City Council and City Web Site
Subject: Re: Mountain Line
Date: Monday, May 2, 2022 1:37:40 PM


Hi Maggie, 


I actually have a tour with Mountain Line this afternoon. I'll chat with them about this issue.
I'm sorry that has happened! 


Sandy Vasecka


Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
Get Outlook for Android


From: Maggie Bornstein <maggiebornstein@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 2, 2022 7:52:13 AM
To: Grp. City Council and City Web Site <Council@ci.missoula.mt.us>
Subject: Mountain Line
 
Hello! 


I am reaching out because for the third time in the past 2 weeks, the Mountain Line bus just
did not show up. This has happened on multiple routes. I finally called this morning (first day
of the commuter challenge) and they explained they didn’t update the paddles which changed
nearly a month ago. Since then, schedules & trip planned have been grossly inaccurate. I
would encourage you to engage with Mountain Line about this ASAP. Families can find
themselves kicked out of childcare programs & people can lose their jobs after being late too
many times. For many of our working class neighbors, this is the only mode of transportation
they have. Let’s make it a reliable one.


Thanks so much,


Maggie Bornstein
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From: Paul Bohan
To: Heidi Bakula; Grp. City Council and City Web Site; Nick Chrestenson; Dave Strohmaier; Kirsten Pabst;


kgvonewsroom@townsquaremedia.com; Jill
Subject: Residency Requirements
Date: Monday, May 2, 2022 5:24:32 PM


The whole purpose of passing the ordinance originally, in my opinion was to keep out other “non-approved” by the
“New Party” more qualified Applicants for executive level Positions.  Fire and Police were just add to hide that
fact. 
I was there during the discussions, and none of the reasons made much sense then.  As I’m sure none of them will be
repeated meaningfully tonight either.  It will be just “things are different now, we have to undue now, what we had
to do then.  Dave S. was on the Council at that time.


Paul Bohan
Missoula
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